
 

 

18 th February 2023 

 

Complete real-name registration for prepaid SIM card as soon as possible to 

continue using full range of BOCHK services 

 

According to the Office of the Communications Authority, any unregistered pre-paid 

SIM (PPS) cards cannot be used after 23 Feb 2023.  

 

If you are using a PPS card as your contact number with us, please complete the real-

name registration with your telecommunications service provider as soon as possible, or 

update the contact number in our record. Otherwise, you may not be able to receive 

phone calls and SMS messages from our bank or enjoy our digital banking services. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Bank of China (Hong Kong) Limited 


